



Welcome!	The children are settling into life in Year 4 well and I
	can't wait to get to know them more during the year!
PE this half term	This year, P.E. will be on a Wednesday . Please ensure your child is wearing the appropriate PE kit on this day. A reminder that a PE kit consists of a plain white T-shirt, black bottoms and black trainers.
Key dates for Year 4	7 th /8 th October – Parents Evening We will be holding a cinema afternoon to showcase our end outcome on the Romans in Autumn 2 – date will be shared with you soon!
Homework	Each week, children will be set homework linked to their current learning. This will be set on a Friday with an expectation that it is completed by the following Thursday. I will also set a creative homework linked to our current topic: The Romans. This will be sent to you over the coming week.
Reading at home	Children must read at least 3 times per week and this needs to be recorded in their reading diary. This is paramount in children being able to access their learning in school. Reading diaries will be checked weekly.
Reminders 0-0-0-0	 Please make sure it is water only in your child's bottle - this is school policy. Proper school uniform should be worn daily - this includes the right jumpers and shoes. Breaktime snacks should be healthy, e.g. cereal bars or a piece of fruit.
How can you help at home?	At the end of this year, all children will sit their Multiplication Test Check. Children are expected to know their 2 - 12 times tables and have 6 seconds to answer each question. We will be doing lots of practise here in school but it is crucial that children are also having opportunity to practise at home. If you would like some advice on supporting your child with this - please don't hesitate to get in touch with me.

Thank you for your support. We look forward to working with you this year to ensure the best outcomes for your children.

Miss Sharp and Miss Beeson